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PRESS RELEASE 

January 26, 2012 

       

 Japanese NGO Starts New Psychosocial Care Program in Hebron 

through Japanese Fund 

 

On January 26
th
, 2012, the Representative of Japan to the Palestinian Authority, Mr. 

Naofumi Hashimoto and Ms. Sae Imamura, the representative of Peace Builders, a Japanese NGO, 

signed the grant contract for the Program for Developing the Educational Network in Civil Society for 

Improving Psychosocial Care of Youth in Hebron.  This project is funded by the Government 

of Japan through its Grant Assistance for Japanese NGO Projects, with a total amount of 

USD 221,728 approximately (19,733,792 Japanese Yen). 

 

Peace Builders will newly open their project office in Jerusalem and start 

implementing the above mentioned project with cooperation of Palestinian NGO, named 

Yes Theatre.  Through this project signed today, Peace Builders and Yes Theatre 

organize workshops for teachers and social workers who are working in Hebron City to 

improve their knowledge regarding rights and mentality of youth as well as to enhance 

their capacity to hold workshops for psychosocial care for youth, and besides, support 

them to organize workshop for psychosocial care for youth. 

 

Mr. Hashimoto expressed his hope that targeted teachers and social workers 

will further enhance their capacity with transferred knowledge and experience through 

Peace Builders’ project and enable them to enrich their activities in Hebron, and thus, 

improve psychosocial care for youth who are under stress by Israeli occupation policies 

such as the separation wall, check points, settlement constructions and so on, in 

contribution to their efforts to establish a viable independent Palestinian state. 

 

The Grant Assistance for Japanese NGO Project is specially designed to address 

basic needs from human security perspective. Since 1993 the Government of Japan has 

extended its official development assistance exceeding USD 1.2 billion to the Palestinian 

people, including humanitarian assistance. 
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Mr. Hashimoto exchanging the Grant Contract with Ms. Sae Imamura,  

Representative of the Japanese NGO “Peace Builders” in Palestine 
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 221,728 ، وذلك بمبلغ إجمالي قدره

19,733,792 

19931.2
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